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Office of the Mayor

August 1, 2023

Mr. Jeremy Jones

General Manager

First Utility District of Hawkins County
523 W. Main Blivd.

Church Hill, TN 37642

Dear Mr. Jones:

The City of Kingsport is pleased to partner with the First Utility District of Hawkins County to
complete an evaluation study to consider the improvements needed for the First Utility District to
connect to the City of Kingsport water system. The study will determine which water lines need to be
upgraded so that the two systems are interconnected and can transfer high volumes of water
between each other.

The City of Kingsport looks forward to the opportunity to work with the First Utility District.

Sincerely,

Pat Shull
Mayor

Patrick W. Shull
COL USA (Ret)
Mayor, City of Kingsport
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